19 February
. Dear Prime Minister,

Thank you so much for the reception you gave last
night for those who worked and who were associated
with the first round of Projects. I am very grateful
for the personal interest you took in the work of
individuals, many of whom did not find things easy
in their efforts to expose wasteful and cumbersome
practices. The evening was, for all of us, a
highlight to be remembered and, for many of the
younger Civil Servants, a landmark in their careers.

Your interest will be of enormous value in the present
round of work, which includes some very substantial
projects. Probably, most importantly of all, it will
help force the pace in applying lessons learnt to much
wider areas, e. g. statistics, PSA regional
organisation, accountability for economical use of
assets and the opportunities for substantial staff
savings by simplification of complicated and overgrown
methods.

b

Yours sincerely,

DEREK RAYNER
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